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The WOO opens registration for the Global Congress in
Toronto

The World Out of Home Organisation (WOO) has announced that registration for the in-person Global Congress in Toronto
is now open. It will take place from 25 May to 27 May. It is the first time WOO has held a congress in-person since Dubai
2019. This year's congress will be held at the Sheraton Centre Toronto Hotel.

Registration and additional information are available on The WOQO's website.
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